

## Southern Rivers Energy Trust, Inc.

March 24, 2016

Chief Tommy Jones Griffin-Fire Rescue 401 North Expressway Griffin, GA 30223

Re: Operation Round-Up grant

Dear Chief Jones,

Thank you for your recent application and presentation to the Southern Rivers Energy Trust, Inc. I am pleased to inform you that the board awarded \$950 to fund the child car seat technician class outlined in your application.

You have 120 days from the date of the grant (March 9, 2016) to use the funds before the grant funds are released back into the general fund on July 8, 2016 and are no longer available to you. The check is enclosed with this letter.

Congratulations and if you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Erin Cook, CCC

Director of Marketing/Member Services &

Trust Board Liaison

erin@srivers.net

Phone 770-358-1383 x332